GreenbergTraurig

Debra McGuire Mercer
Tel 202,331.3194
Fax 202.261.0194
mercerdm@gtiaw.com

April 14, 2011

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Mr. David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  TracFone Wireless Inc., Docket No, UT-093012
Dear Mr. Danner:

On April 5, 2011, TracFone Wireless, Inc. (“TracFone”) provided the Commission
with customer records related to its SafeLink Wireless® Lifeline service for calendar year
2010 for filing in the above-referenced docket. These records, filed in compliance with
the Commission’s order designating the company as an eligible telecommunications
carrier, are subject to review by the Commission and the Department of Social & Health
Services (*DSHS”). Pursuant to Commission Staff’s request, TracFone provided DSHS a
copy of the customer records on April 14, 2011. A hard copy of this letter will be sent by
overnight delivery on April 15, 2011 for delivery on April 18, 2011, Please contact me if
you have any questions about this submission.

Sincerely,

LodmtipMuce,

Debra McGuire Mercer

Counsel for TracFone Wireless, Inc.
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